
 

         30 March 2016 

 

Mulwala GP#2 Update: 

Dear Members, after further consultation with Mulwala Ski Club and the 

water Authority we have made the decision to postpone the upcoming GP 

# 2 to a date to be confirmed for May or June. With the current Blue Green 

Algae alert and confirmation it may take another 4 or so weeks to flush / 

remove, it was not worth taking the risk. SRV apologise for any 

inconvenience, but competitor safety must be # 1. We will confirm a new 

date at our board meeting next week and report back to you all. 

 

 

 


